Phone Lawrenceville 910 Dial 910 Kilocycles

WAKO

SERVING
LAWRENCEVILLE --- VINCENNES

P. O. 210
January 18, 1962 LAWRENCEVILLE, ILLINOIS

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you for your letter of January 16, 1962
pertaining to your reception of WAKO on January 13, 1962
from 5:30am to 5:35%5am CST. This letter will confirm same.

We are a 500 watt daytime directional station employing

two towers. We have been on the air since June of 1959,
Enclosed you will find our coverage map and program log,

Sincerelyv,

C2rl Shannon
Chief Engineer

————=——OWNED AND OPERATED BY THE LAWRENCEVILLE BROADCASTING COMPANY




